
New Hampshire Audubon –Annual Meeting Awards 
John Thalheimer Volunteer Award  
Nomination Form 
Nomination deadline April 1 
 
The John Thalheimer Volunteer Award has been presented annually since 1997.   
This award is dedicated to the first recipient, John Thalheimer, a volunteer whose 
outstanding service to New Hampshire Audubon both strengthened the 
organization and is an inspiring example for others. The NH Audubon staff 
selects volunteers that go above and beyond what is expected. 
 
Date: 
 
Nomination offered by: 

 

Address: 
 

Phone and E-mail: 
 
Award Nominee: 
 

Address:  
 

Phone and E-mail: 
 
     

Nominee's volunteer roles and contributions on behalf of New Hampshire 
Audubon: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
-continued on page 2 



 
Please list any key people who could give additional information about the 
nominee. Include name, address, phone and e-mail. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Send nomination in confidence to: 
Awards Committee c/o Amy Obrien 
New Hampshire Audubon 
84 Silk Farm Road 
Concord, NH 03301  
aobrien@nhaubudon.org 
 


